
Wood, Lisa A (DFW) 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

Follow Up Flag: 

Flag Status: 

Hello Gwen, 

Sample, Anna Marie E (DFW) 

Thursday, December 13, 2018 10:42 AM 

SEPADesk2 (DFW); ECY RE CRO SEPA Coordinator 

RE: Comments for DNS 18-070 

Follow up 

Flagged 

Thank you for reviewing the Roses Lake Access Redevelopment Project and for providing comments. As per your letter, 

erosion control measures will be in place prior to construction to prevent soil from being carried into surface waters. 

Thanks again, 

Anna 

Anna Marie Sample 

Biologist Capital and Asset Management Program 

600 Capital Way N Olympia, WA 98501 Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife 

AnnaMarie.Sample@dfw.wa.gov Office: (360) 902-8429 

From: ECY RE CRO SEPA Coordinator <crosepa@ecy.wa.gov> 

Sent: Tuesday, December 11, 2018 2:17 PM 

To: SEPADesk (DFW) <SEPAdesk@dfw.wa.gov> 

Subject: Comments for DNS 18-070 

Importance: High 

Please see the attached comment letter for the Reses Lake Access Redevelopment project. 

Thank you, 

Gwen Clear 
WA State Dept. of Ecology 
Regional SEPA Coordinator 
1250 W. Alder Street 
Union Gap, WA 98903-0009 
(509) 575-2012
erase pa@ecy. wa .gov


